PTO Newsletter, 9-7-2018

As a PTO we want to thank all of you for the generous donations we have received and to those
of you who have already donated hours of service. Those donations provide for each child and
those hours spent volunteering really do help enrich all of our children. Thank you!

Next week is another exciting week at CRA with family lunch. This is a great way to experience
lunch with your children and to visit and meet new friends. Below is the information with the
dates and time.

Family Lunch at CRA 2018
sentember 11-13

A fun opportunity for parents to socialize and connect with other
parents and for students to have a lunch date with their family.
It’s a picnic! Bring a lunch from home/restaurant or preorder a

yummy lunch prepared by our amazing kitchen.

Tuesday September 11
1°* Grade 11:30 - 12:10
4™ Grade 12:00 - 12:40

Wednesday, September 12
2" Grade 11:40 - 12:20
5" Grade 12:10 - 12:50

Thursday, September 13
3" Grade 11:50 - 12:30
6" Grade 12:20 - 1:00

Bring a picnic blanket to sit on the front lawn. Look for the
designated area for your child’s class. A dessert will be
provided. Please call the front office to order an adult hot
lunch from our kitchen the day you are coming. Students will
follow the regular process of using their lunch account for the
meal, but adults will need to pay $3 cash. Refer to the September
lunch menu for the food choice on your assigned day.

Room Parent Tea

September 13th will be the Room Parent Tea. It will be held right after school in the
lunchroom. This is an opportunity for room parents to meet with the teacher they will be
assisting during the year. The dates will be given for all classroom parties and other events that
teachers need help with. Thank you to all of you who have signed up to help!



The date for the LET'S MAKE A DEAL fundraiser is incorrect on the flyer we initially sent home
and will actually be held towards the end of October. We will have more details about this
exciting night coming soon.

Just a reminder from CRA...

As you wait after school to pick up your child in the church parking lot, please remember to
turn off your engines while you wait. Cars left idling contribute to the poor air conditions,
and considering the poor air quality we’ve had at beginning of this school year, it would be a
big help if we could all be “idle free”. Thank you!

We hope you have a wonderful weekend!



